
From: Taylor Baxter <TBaxter@villageofglencoe.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 4:30 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Cc: David Mau <DMau@villageofglencoe.org>; Rich McGowan <rmcgowan@villageofglencoe.org> 
Subject: comment regarding IECC development process 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing to express the Village of Glencoe’s support of the Metropolitan Mayors Caucus’ concerns 
regarding the proposed changes to the development process for the IECC. We support continuing to 
allow local government officials to vote on updates. The proposed changes would limit local government 
officials’ control over the substance of the codes that guide development within their borders. Local 
officials have in-depth knowledge of how codes are administered, and we support maintaining their 
involvement in the decision-making process. 
 
Thank you, 
 

TAYLOR BAXTER, AICP 
Development Services Manager, Village of Glencoe  

675 Village Court, Glencoe, Illinois 60022 

e: tbaxter@villageofglencoe.org 

o: (847) 461-1118             c: (224) 216-9821 

He/His (what’s this?) 
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